

Uniform and Dress Code Policy		
Document Reference: EOMS-SWAFO-RCD-002	Revision Number: 000	
Confidentiality Level: Internal	Approval Date: August 29, 2025	
Review Cycle:	Effectivity Date: September 1, 2025	

DATE: August 29, 2025

TO : Academic Community

FR : RUEL D. ELIAS

Director, Student Welfare and Formation Office

RE: Implementation of School Uniform and Dress Code Policy for SY 2025-2026

This is a follow-up communication regarding the implementation of the School Uniform and Dress Code Policy for SY2025-2026, as referenced in the memo released last August 18, 2025.

We would like to inform the student community of the following important information for your guidance:

- 1. Strict implementation of the School Uniform and Dress Code Policy shall start on September 1, 2025 (Monday).
- 2. All 1st 3rd year students are REQUIRED to wear the school uniform. *Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays Type C Uniform
- 3. 4th-year students must observe the prescribed civilian attire but have the option to wear the prescribed school uniform.
- 4. In case of non-wearing of the prescribed school uniform due to unavailability of stocks/sizes, the student must secure an <u>Excuse Note for Non-Wearing of Uniform</u> from the Warehouse Office Uniform Section, with corresponding control number and duly signed by the Director of the Ancillary and Asset Management Office (AAMO) for strict monitoring purposes.
- 5. ALL students must observe the Dress Code Policy during *washdays** as stated in the Student Handbook. *Wednesdays, Fridays, and Saturdays

Also, we would like to reiterate the following reminders for strict compliance:

- For proper identification as students, always wear your student ID card and bring the original hard copy of your current Certificate of Registration (COR) whenever entering the University premises. Soft copy/digital copy (thru cellphones) of COR shall not be accepted for official school transactions.
- 2. In cases of lost or damaged ID cards, as well as ID cards for shiftees and returnees, please bring your current COR and proceed to SWAFO for your application for ID card replacement.
- 3. For all currently enrolled college students, the use/wearing of old DLSUD-SHS ID cards is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. Please wear your valid college ID cards.
- 4. Non-wearing of the ID card for a long time is clearly a violation under the Student Handbook.

For your immediate attention and cooperation. Thank you!

Prepared by:	Noted by:	Endorsed by:
RUEL D. ELIAS Director, SWAFO	DR. JACQUELINE L. MORTA Dean, OSS	DR. MARY FELIDORA FLORINOR M. AMPARO Vice Provost for Academics